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No  : 2025-IMO-09 
Date : 31 July 2025 

 
Subject: Prohibition on the use and storage of fire-extinguishing media containing 

PFOS 

 

Maritime Safety Committee at its 107th session has adopted the amendments to SOLAS chapter II-2, 1994 

HSC Code, and 2000 HSC Code to prohibit the use and storage of fire-extinguishing media containing 

perfluorooctane sulfonic acid (PFOS) and to enforce their disposal to shore-based reception facilities. The 

amendments aim to safeguard human health and the environment and will enter into force on 1 January 

2026.  

 

Accordingly, enclosed herewith please find the relevant technical information and required actions for your 

reference. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Enclosure: Prohibition on the use and storage of fire-extinguishing media containing PFOS 

 

 

Distributions: All surveyors, Ship owners/operators, Shipyards, etc. 

 

 
Disclaimer : 
While every possible effort has been made to ensure accuracy and completeness of the contents 
contained in this technical information, the Korean Register assumes no responsibility for any errors 
or omissions contained herein, nor shall it be held liable for any actions taken by any party as a 
result of information retrieved from this technical information. 


